
CROSSACRES   

NEWSLETTER 
28th June 2024 

PRE-LOVED 

If you need any uniform for next year, on Thursday 4th July, we will be 

giving away ‘Pre loved‘ items of uniform. This will take place from 3pm on 

the playground. If you have any uniform that you no longer need, please 

bring into school before this date. Come along and do your bit for the 

environment. 

 

ROCK STEADY CONCERT 

On Monday 1st July our Rock Steady band will be holding a Concert in the 

KS1 Hall at 2.30pm, parent/carers of children in the band are invited to 

watch.  

 

THE BIG SING 

Well done to the KS2 Choir who attended The Big Sing this week. The children went along to the 

event with lots of other choirs and had a great time singing country songs. 

YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE THE LION KING 

We are very proud of how hard our Year 6 pupils have worked this year, they are now busy 

rehearsing for their leavers performance.  

 Cast A will perform on Thursday 11th July at 1.30pm. 

 Cast B will perform on Thursday 11th July at 6.00pm. 
The Leavers Assembly will be held on Thursday 18th July at 

5.00pm followed by a Graduation Disco Party at 6pm – 8.pm. 
 

 

SCHOOL DAY 

The number of pupils arriving late to school late has again started to increase, please ensure your 

child arrives to school on time and ready to learn. The school gates open at 8.30am, the classroom 

doors open at 8.40am for the children to start the school day. Registration will start at 8.50 and 

will close at 9.00am. Any children arriving after 9.00am will be marked as late. 

Can parents/carers please ensure that appointments, where possible are made outside of school 

hours (e.g. Opticians) and that proof of appointments are shown at the School Office or the 

appointment will not be authorised. 

We would also like to point out that many parents/carers are removing their children early from 
school in the afternoon. Leaving school early will not be authorised unless the pupil has an 
appointment or it has been pre-arranged with school or an emergency. 
 
DOGS ON THE PLAYGROUND 
Whilst our school is animal friendly, we would like to remind parents and visitors that we do not 

allow dogs on our playground.  Not everyone feels comfortable around dogs and because of this 

the School Council voted not to allow dogs on the playground. We would be grateful if 

everyone could respect the children’s decision. 


